
Thomas and Katherine LaBache Scholarship Fund  
  

2024  
  

ANNOUNCEMENT  
  

In accordance with the wishes and generosity of the late Katherine LaBache, a scholarship 
fund has been established for the children of our parish community. Applications may be 
obtained at the candle desk.  
  
The Fund will award a $2,500 financial grant to any qualified applicant meeting all 
eligibility requirements.  
  
• Applicant must be entering or continuing in a full-time program in an undergraduate 

college or vocational school.  
• The Applicant must be an Orthodox Christian who has actively participated in Parish 

life.  
• The applicant’s parent(s) must be up-to-date in their stewardship to the Parish for the 

current year as well as the past five (5) years.  
  
The grant is a gift to assist students in their quest for education for which we all are 
beneficiaries. We invite all applications.  
  
If there are any questions, please speak with members of the Scholarship Fund Committee.  
  
Scholarship Fund Committee:  
Gregory Buzi  
Catherine Hotova  
Jeffrey Jaworski  
  
Ex-Officio:  
William Kovachi   
 
Applications with all required documentation must be submitted by July 21, 2024 in order 
to be considered for scholarship award. No Exceptions  


